
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cristina Slaton 
Friday, January 8, 2021 10:09 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/8/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00762-2021 

Subject: FW: #20200226. Environmental Utilities Commission Confernce 

Good morning, 

Please place the attached emails in CORRESPONDENCE-Consumers & Representatives in docket 20200226. 

Thank you, 

6atuaa 8laton 
peJ:1.&twe (/lt,t,l*nt to eommlHlOl&K ~a. (/wt,a 
d'd': (860) 41J-6018 
dlaton@pt,c,1,ta.tafl.w 

From: Linda C [mailto:lcotherman@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2021 7:55 PM 
Subject: #20200226. Environmental Utilities Commission Confernce 

I wanted to thank you for your thoughtful consideration in the matter that I spoke about on January 5th, 2021 
concerning the bifurcation and rule waiver proposed by Environmental Utilities LLC. I felt that your decision 
upheld the mission of the PSC to ensure the provision of safe and reliable utility services at a fair price. 

Linda Cotherman 
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